
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
February 18, 2003 

RE:  FCC ID: AFJ262301 
Attention: Tri Luu 
I have a few comments on this Application. 
1. FYI - Please note that on page 19 of the manual it states, “In order to ensure this distance 

is met, the installation of the antenna must be mounted at least 1 meter away from the 
nearest edge of the vehicle in order to protect against exposure to by standers.”  On 
the same page for the other model it states, “In order to ensure this distance is met, 
the installation of the antenna must be mounted at least 79 centimeters away from the 
nearest edge of the vehicle in order to protect against exposure to bystanders.”  
However the drawing on page 13 clearly shows the antenna on the trunk area well 
within less than 79cm separation from possible persons or body contact.   

2.  On pages 1 and 5 of the internal photos there is a section of the board that is under a 
shielded cover.  Please provide a photo or drawing of what is under the shielded 
cover. 

3. Please note that the exhibit labeled “Plots19-27-TxCndt.PDF” are not plots but is a 
duplicate “icom49-f221-fcc90.PDF” file.  Please provide plots 19-27. 

 
 
Dennis Ward 
mailto:dward@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


